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Myanmar – Situation in Country 
 
 
Further to our report of events in Myanmar, dated February 1st, we are pleased to now report that 
Ports and related services are almost entirely operating normally. Banks have reopened, as have 
the International Airports, and Myanmar International Airlines reports that all scheduled (relief 
only) flights will resume tomorrow, February 4th. 
 
Communication links remain intermittent but are operating effectively for large portions of the 
Day, and Spica Services Myanmar remain at full operating capacity. 
 
We would recommend that all communications for the foreseeable future continue to be 
addressed to Spica Services Yangon, but also copied to the Regional Claims Management Team at 
Spica Services Singapore, to ensure attention. Please use the contact details provided below: 
 
 

Dughall Aitken Thomas Larsen 
dughall@spica.com.sg thomaslarsen@spica.com.sg 
+65 9625 8986 +65 9155 7719 

 
 
We will continue to keep you updated as to developments with regard communications and Port 
operations. 

 
 
Best regards, 
As Correspondents 
 

  
SPICA SERVICES (S) PTE LTD 
80 Anson Road #28-01 
Fuji Xerox Towers 
Singapore 079907 
Tel : +65 6225 5711 
Fax : +65 6221 2053 
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